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To: paramedicine

Subject: Registration recertification

H I don't agree with the proposal of self directed learning of thirty hours at all. I feel we
should attend training in ANSW time, our qualifications are service specific. I also feel
there is great benefit in attending face to face education in reinforcing and gaining
skills/knowledge. Regards.
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